
 

 

 

 

15 November 2017  

 

Exam launch… 

We’re really proud of our conscientious pupils who have studied hard 

for this exam period – starting today for Grade 7 and tomorrow for 

Grade 4 - 6. May the sweat of your brow produce the great results 

you’re aiming for! All the best seniors. 

 

As a result of the exam session starting, please note that school 

closes at 12h30 for all grades as of TOMORROW until year end. 

Please alert your transports.  

Grade 7 pupils may leave directly after their exams, and must do so 

through the office. If you would like your child to walk home, please 

give your permission in writing (email is fine).  

 

Bits of bubble… 

Our junior primary pupils are in for some scintillating science fun on Friday, 

with the  “Experilab” science show. Don’t forget to give your child R25 if you 

want a little post-show science kit! 

 

Camp collection… 

It’s a two week count-down to the senior primary camp! Please return all 

indemnity forms and settle all camp fees this week.  

 

 

School terms for 2018… 

If you are privileged to be planning your holidays for next year, 

we’d like to let you know our specific dates to help. Please note 

that we are starting Term 2, 3 and 4 on MONDAYS and not on 

TUESDAYS (as the government schools are doing). In this way, we 

are pinching three extra days and the public holiday (24 Sep) to 

add to our September holidays.  

 

2018 Solid’s Terms 

Term 1 17 Jan – 28 March 

Term 2 9 April – 22 June 

Term 3 16 July – 21 Sep (extra week 

holiday) 

Term 4 8 Oct – 5 Dec 

 



 

Mickey Mouse vocabulary programme… 

We have reached the end of our vocabulary programme for 2017. 

Well done!! For each new concept or word you discussed with your 

child we salute your effort and patience. You have made a 

difference! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classifieds 

A lovely mommy in our school is looking for work. She is fluent in pastel invoicing and 

bookkeeping. Contact the office if you would like her details.  
 

Mickey Mouse book-bags… 

Don’t forget to return your bookbag tomorrow (Thursday). Please give us feedback by clicking on this 

link… 
 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers  
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